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PREP TO YEAR 2 TABLOID CARNIVAL
Both the Prep - Year 2 Tabloid Carnivals have been postponed due to unforeseen
circumstances, including poor air quality and the hazard reduction burns which were
scheduled for the weekend.

We will now hold the carnivals in Week 1, Term Four.

Prep Red, White and Kinder – Tuesday 10 October

Prep Blue, Prep Purple, Year One and Year Two – Friday 13 October.

We look forward to seeing you then!
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